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Notice of Injury submitted by Cannon & Dunphy, S.C. on behalf of Wendy and Martin Poulos relative to an injury
allegedly sustained on December 19, 2011 near the intersection of S. 92 St. and W. Lincoln Ave.
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File #: 2012-0040, Version: 1

City of West Allis Printed on 3/10/2023Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

